
Flu Vaccination Clinics - reminder 

 

We will be running drop-in Flu vaccination clinics on 
the 30th of September and the 7th of October, between 

9.00 a.m. and 2.00 p.m. If you are unable to make one of 
these clinics, please contact the surgery to make 
alternative arrangements. Please read about the 

importance of being vaccinated and check this year's 
eligibility criteria for Flu vaccination by clicking here. 

Please note that Betsi Cadwaladr Health Board and not our 
surgery will be responsible for arranging your Covid 

vaccination. 

 

https://phw.nhs.wales/topics/immunisation-and-vaccines/fluvaccine/

